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Date: MAY g jgg Reply to Attn of: G-96-02

Subject Action' o Smoking Policy on T-1O

Director, Office of Safety
Assurance and Compliance

To: All Regional Administrators

Memorandum

A NO SMOKING policy will continue to be adhered to and enforced
on ATIP vehicle T-lO. This policy parallels DOT office and GSA
vehicle NO SMOKING policies.

This policy applies to all FRA employees, Ensco employees and
consultants and railroad personnel. The Ensco Survey Director
will encourage personnel to remain aboard during stops for
Instrument Verifications but will continue to be aware that one
or more vehicle occupants might detrain to smoke outside. All
FRA and Ensco personnel should remain alert to the fact that all
personnel are onboard T-lO prior to resumption of movement.

Ensco has placed NO SMOKING signs in prominent areas within T-lO.

Please distribute a copy of this bulletin to Federal and State
personnel in your region.

cc: Ensco


